
 
 

 
 
Dear Aurora University School of Social Work, 
  
If you could please pass this on to your school social work graduate students, it would be much appreciated. 
Thank you in advance! 
    
Henry-Stark Counties Special Education District has several School Social Work positions open for the 
2025-2026 school year. HSCSED is a cooperative located in Kewanee, Illinois that  provides special 
education services to schools in Galva, Stark County, Cambridge, Geneseo, Kewanee, Wethersfield, 
Annawan, and Bradford, Illinois.  LCSW supervision as well as multiple opportunities for professional 
development are provided.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Henry-Stark Counties Special Education District at 
sswrecruit@hscsed.org  or call the main office at 1-309-852-5696.  
 
APPLY NOW 
 
Thank you so much for your time.  
 
Sincerely,  
The HSCSED Recruitment Panel 
Molly Goodman SSW, Contact: mgoodman@hscsed.org  
 Blair Shaw SSW, Contact: bshaw@hscsed.org  
Morgan Holthaus SSW, Contact: mholthaus@hscsed.org  
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